
EARN 50% MORE ON REBATES

Stack your savings with our Rebate Ramp Up
The Commercial Energy Efficiency Program offers money-saving rebates on upgrades to energy-efficient 
equipment like lighting, HVAC systems and water heaters. With our new Rebate Ramp Up offer, you can 
now earn 50% more, in addition to the standard available rebates for your projects.

The Rebate Ramp Up will be applied on top of your total 
qualifying rebate amount. This year, we're raising the maximum 
rebate cap so you can save even more. Now is the perfect time 
for your business to upgrade to energy-saving equipment that 
can help lower your annual energy costs. Rebate applications 
must be submitted by June 30, 2024 and projects must be 
completed by November 30, 2024 to qualify.

Learn more and submit your application at 
georgiapower.com/RampUp.

X Existing building lighting

X New construction lighting

X HVAC

X Food service and grocery

X Pumps

X Business equipment

QUALIFYING EQUIPMENT 
INCLUDES:

Ramp up your savings with 50% more rebates.

https://www.georgiapower.com/business/products-programs/efficiency-maintenance/ceep.html?cid=web_vanity_ceep_rebate-ramp-up


Bringing the savings to life

As an example of how much you 
could save, let’s imagine a 20-story 
commercial building replaced 1,500 
fluorescent fixtures with DLC-certified 
LED fixtures. With the rebate at $25 
per fixture, the additional 50% rebate 
would add $18,750 in extra rebates. 

Total project cost $100,000

Standard rebate for 1,500  
DLC-certified LED fixtures 

$37,500

Additional 50% rebate for 2024 project $18,750

Total rebates $56,250

Total project cost after savings $43,750

Rebate eligibility details:
X Distributor Instant Rebates and Retail Instant Rebates application channels are not eligible 

for the rebate increase.

X Applications must be submitted through the Commercial Rebate Application Center by 
June 30, 2024.

X Rebate payments will be issued once the project installation is completed and all close-out 
documents are received. Projects must be complete by November 30, 2024 to qualify.

X Application and close-out documents received after the offer deadline will be processed 
based on the existing rebate standards.

X The rebate increase is available on a first-come, first-serve basis.

X The rebate increase may be discontinued at any point, dependent on available funds.

Save now and save later with new energy-efficient upgrades for your business. For more 
information, and to submit your application, visit georgiapower.com/RampUp today.

Questions? We’re here to help. 
Call 1-855-762-6732 or email commercialsavings@southernco.com.
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